
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 14/08/2024 8:31:14 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

14/08/2024

PROF Chris Griffiths
2 / 67 Undercliff rd ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2024/0946 - 80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

In favour of the application.

We probably live the closest to the applicant in Undercliff rd.

Happy to support this application, we have no issues with noise
We consider it important to support our local " hatted" restaurant.

Prof Chris Griffiths AM. RFD




